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Yelvertoft  
Primary Concerns 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
We have all had a lovely week in school.  I would like to thank the children for all their hard work during the term, you 
have all been amazing and I am very proud of all of you. 
The weather is having ups and downs at the moment so please do watch the forecast and make sure your child has either 
a raincoat or sun hat! 
We are hoping to invite all parents in so that the children can share their work with you before the end of the term.  
This will of course depend on the continuing restrictions and guidance and the weather.  I will let you know more next 
week. 
Many thanks for your continued support in keeping our school family safe during these challenging times. 
Best Wishes   
Mel Servent 
  

Records of Achievement Important notes and reminders 
Congratulations to all the children who have received 

awards this week. 
Class 1 

Oscar and Libby for fantastic money work in Maths;  
Logan M for a fantastic attitude to his work; Betsy for 
fantastic reading; Millie for creating a wonderful 
African mask. 

Class 2 
Brax for being amazing at using his knowledge of times 
tables to solve word problems; Ava for working hard to 

make her writing interesting for the reader. 
 

Class 3 
We’ve done tests this week and it’s been too hard to 
choose individuals who’ve excelled. I’m immensely proud 
of each and every one of the children. 
Class 3 for their exceptional effort all year which has 
shown in their brilliant test scores. 
Class 3 for always being so positive, no matter what life 
throws at them. 

Class 4 
Logan and Maisy for excellent focus and enthusiasm 

when making their maths games;  
 

Bronze award – 25 housepoints 
 

Silver award – 50 housepoints 
 

Gold award – 100 housepoints 
 

James F, Seb M and Jessica 
 

 Each year we ask parents/carers of Reception aged 
children to complete a questionnaire which enables the 
School Nurse team to assess your child’s health. The link 
below will take you to the questionnaire, which closes on 
Friday 9th July. If you identify any health concerns 
within the questionnaire the School Nurse team will be in 
touch with you. However if you need to talk to us more 
urgently you call us on 0800 1707055 
(option4)   https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePag
e.aspx?id=o7rK2ZF060ieRqbnkqo_RXKzWCswYGFNlbXo
6z0V0BlUMFpCS0FGSzE2STQ5SEQ2VzhaN0xURTVQO
S4u 

 So that we can keep our school community safe please 
continue to maintain social distancing when dropping 
off and collecting your children 

 Breakfast club is available from 8am.The children are 
grouped into their class bubbles to maintain integrity. No 
booking required. £3.00 per session. 

 School Meals can be ordered on School Grid as normal – 
please make sure you have ordered before 9am each day.  
You can book meals for 2 or 3 weeks in advance if it is 
easier. 

 Free School Meals – if your circumstances have changed 
and you think you may be eligible for FSMs please visit 
this link www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals 

 If anyone in your household does show symptoms or has a 
positive lateral flow test or PCR test, please let us know 
as soon as possible. 

 The Whole school photograph proof has been sent home 
this week, it is a lovely photo so please place your orders 
online if possible, and by Monday 5th July at the latest 
so that delivery can be made before the end of the 
term. 

 

House Points 

Darwin 1652 Galileo 1718 Einstein 1818 Newton 1594 
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https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=o7rK2ZF060ieRqbnkqo_RXKzWCswYGFNlbXo6z0V0BlUMFpCS0FGSzE2STQ5SEQ2VzhaN0xURTVQOS4u
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Yelvertoft School Association 
Dear Parents,  
 
Our end of year gift for the children is nearly complete, they have all come out really lovely so we hope 
the children will enjoy having a keepsake of all their friends.  
 
We will be having a Mufti day on Monday 19th July, all the children are having a themed party that day, 
we are going for a Hawaiian themed party but children can come in Hawaiian / colourful or just regular 
mufti and the contribution for this is £1, we plan on doing a party for them all with music, sweets and 
our PTA will be serving ice creams.  
 
There are still things in the background that you can get involved with to help support our school 
including our school lottery which a winner from our school wins a cash prize every week, this generates 
money towards our goals, to get involved please visit https:www.yourschoollottery.co.uk. Thank you to 
all that have supported this and our PTA to generate money towards our children's school.  
 
We also have our easy fundraising app which is doing really, our total amount so far is £599. 68, along 
with our Amazon Smile, if you go through either of these for your shopping it generates money towards 
our school and doesn't cost you anymore than what you were buying.   
 
The PTA has joined Edgbaston for there Six4Schools initiative.    
 
Our unique promo code has now been created to allow staff and parents to purchase Bears T20 tickets 
online at the discounted price of £12 (that’s a discount of £13), whilst under 16’s go FREE.    
 
For each adult ticket purchased using our unique promo code Yelvertoft Primary School will receive £6. 
The more we sell, the more money we can make for our school.    
 
Our unique promo code is YPS.    
 
Tickets can be purchased at tickets.edgbaston.com by entering our unique promo code in the field at the 
top of the page.  
 
Please note the Six4Schools discount is valid for all T20 group games at Edgbaston in 2021, except for 
the Worcestershire Rapids fixture on Friday 16 July.   
 
We have sent out a poster for our Yelvertoft Primary PTA Charity Shop which all parents can join on 
Facebook and we have photos on there of used uniform. We are still sorting through the uniforms so 
please look out for these, but your all welcome to join this and add items to sell with contributions to 
our PTA.  
 
If you have any questions please feel free to get in touch at: 
pta_yelvertoftschoolassociation@yahoo.com or if you would like to join our PTA you are more than 
welcome to get in touch on the above email. We are always looking for new members.  
 
Have a lovely weekend.  
 
Kind regards  
 
Katie 
 

mailto:pta_yelvertoftschoolassociation@yahoo.com


 
 
 
 
 



Drop off and Collection times 
 

Class 1     8.50am – 3.15pm 
Class 2     8.50am – 3.15pm 
Class 3     8.40am-3.30pm 
Class 4     8.40am-3.30pm 

The external door to the classroom will be open and ready at these times for the children to come straight 
into the classroom. If your child comes to school on the school bus they will go straight to their classroom 

when they arrive. 
 

Wellbeing  
 

Each class is now having a wellbeing club one lunchtime a week.   
This is run by Miss Shaw our School Counsellor.   

If we feel your child would benefit from regular chats with our Counsellor your class teacher will 
speak with you. 

If you feel that your child would benefit from regular chats with Miss Shaw please do let me know. 
 

 
 
 

Dates for the term 
Tuesday 6th July 1.30pm  Reserve Sports Day 

Friday 9th July 9.15am  Wind in the Willows songs will be shared in the 
assembly at 9.15am. Zoom link to be sent out. 

Monday 12th & Tuesday 
13th July 

1.30pm-2.30pm  Transition visits to new classes for September 
including new reception intake 

Weds 14th to Fri 16th July All day  Kingswood Residential  

Friday 16th July 3.15/3.30pm  End of Year reports home to parents 

Tuesday 20th July 10.30am  Provisional Leavers service – this is planned to take 
place on the school field so that year 6 parents will 
be able to join us in person. 

Tuesday 20th July 3.15/3.30pm  End of term 

Yelvertoft Primary School, School Lane, Yelvertoft, NN6 6LH 
Headteacher: Mrs Melanie Servent 

Tel :(01788) 822498   *   Website: www.yelvertoftprimary.com   *   Email: head@yelvertoft.northants-ecl.gov.uk     
 


